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 Board Meeting 
 January 18, 2018 
 
 

RESOLUTION FOR DEAN OF THE COLLEGE OF PHARMACY, 
JERRY L. BAUMAN 

 
 
To Jerry L. Bauman 
 
 As you conclude your tenure as Dean of the College of Pharmacy at the 

University of Illinois at Chicago, the Board of Trustees salutes you for your many 

accomplishments.  The Board expresses its gratitude for your important contributions as 

Interim Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs and Provost of the University of Illinois at 

Chicago and your two-year term as Interim Vice President for Health Affairs for the 

University of Illinois. 

 As an alumnus of the College of Pharmacy, formerly known as the 

University of Illinois at the Medical Center, you have served the College of Pharmacy 

with distinction as attested to its consistent ranking in the top five of all U.S. Colleges of 

Pharmacy, both for research and academic programs.  You have done this as a 

distinguished faculty member, internationally-renowned researcher, and administrator.    

As a testament to the respect and admiration expressed by your colleagues across the 

campus, and among the entire University of Illinois community, you were often called 

upon during periods of transition at the University.  During your tenure as Interim Vice 

President for Health Affairs, you oversaw the reorganization of the health science center 

in Chicago, the creation of an accountable care entity, the alignment of UIC’s College of 
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Medicine with the University of Illinois Hospital, and led the growth in clinical volumes 

including multiple partnerships with other healthcare providers and organizations.  In this 

role and also in your role as Interim Vice Chancellor for Academic Affairs and Provost, 

you continued to demonstrate the thoughtful and compassionate leadership style that has 

been your hallmark and helped to anchor the campus leadership transition. 

 THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED THAT President Timothy Killeen, 

Chancellor Michael Amiridis, the faculty members, students, and staff members join with 

the Board of Trustees to extend its deepest gratitude to you and your wife, Judy, and to 

your family for the loyalty you have given UIC.  We deeply appreciate your more than 35 

years of dedicated service and inspired leadership to the University of Illinois.   
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